
 

 

 

  

         
            

       
 

 

 
 

 

STORM SUMMARY 3-22-24 

 
 

                               

A band of snow swept through the Midwest overnight. The activity was very 

intense for properties north of the Illinois/Wisconsin border. A winter storm 

warning was issued until 4 pm. Zero tolerance crews that handle regions north 

of I90 were out during the early morning hours prior to the start of the business 

day, plowing and salting services were needed. For regions south of I90 

managers were onsite monitoring conditions and proceeded with services as 

warranted.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
VIP Property Maintenance 847-760-5080/Tecza Landscape Group 847-742-3320 

 

 

 


